From: Lissa Beytebiere

To: PCD
Subject: Lytle creek wetland
Date: Monday, June 14, 2021 3:47:21 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please DO NOT allow the development at Lytle Rd. and Pleasant Beach. We need to protect all wetland areas and
water quality through out the island. This new building would also impair wildlife adversely because it is used as a
corridor. There is way too much development going on on Bainbridge and we should not allow any variances to the
codes. | live close by this area and do not want any more houses or development!

Thank-you for taking comments and | hope the feedback makes a

difference,
Lissa Beytebiere
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